
 

 

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the 

Community Reinvestment Agency of 

Millcreek will not hold a meeting on 

Tuesday, May 29, 2018. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is 

Monday, June 11, 2018. 

 
THE UNDERSIGNED RECORDER FOR THE MUNICIPALITY OF MILLCREEK HEREBY CERTIFIES THAT A COPY 

OF THE FOREGOING NOTICE WAS POSTED TO:  

MILLCREEK OFFICE BUILDING, MILLCREEK WEBSITE, & UTAH PUBLIC NOTICE WEBSITE 

DATE: May 24, 2018      RECORDER: Elyse Greiner 


